
11 am Worship Service

Introit Holy Holy Holy

Silent Prayer

Call to Worship
Abba Father, let me be Yours and Yours alone;

May my will forever be ever more Your own.
Never let my heart grow cold, never let me go.
Abba Father, let me be Yours and Yours alone.

Invocation 

Hymns of Praise Vanesa Pizzuto
 NAH 696: Redeemed! How I Love to Proclaim It!

NAH 414: My Hope is Built on Nothing Less
Hail the Day that Sees Him Rise

Tithes and Offerings

Scripture Reading Genesis 1: 27, 31 & Proverbs 25:11
Joellyn Sheehy

Family Prayer 

Children's Time Aila Heck

Pound in the Pot collection

Love Came Down for Me SPC Choir 

Sermon: Let There be You
Pastor Sinisa Horvat

Hymn 
NAH 707: 'Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus

Benediction

Reflection in Silent Meditation

Postlude

Contacts
PASTORAL TEAM

Jacques Venter
jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Geert Tap
gtap@secadventist.org.uk / 07747 568 942

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446

Stanborough Centre Office
Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

Sunset Times
Today:  8:23pm   Next Friday: 8:32pm

30 April 2016

Welcome to
Stanborough Park Church

 

But the Holy Spirit produces this kind of fruit in our lives: 
love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, 

faithfulness, gentleness, and self-control. 
There is no law against these things! 

Galatians 5:22-23

Pastoral Team: Jacques Venter; Mary Barrett; Geert Tap
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road, Watford WD25 9JL
01923 894 664

www.stanboroughchurch.org
facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch

twitter.com/stanboroughpc

http://twitter.com/stanboroughpc
http://facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch


Sabbath School
9.45am

Welcome Aila Heck
Hymn NAH 6 Praise to the Lord, Chak Lok Ng

Prayer Yuling Zhang
Mission News Taleetha Boyd

Praise in Music I Surrender All, Hannah Cudjoe
Lesson Study

Mission Offering Daurio De Freitas and Nebojsa Zivanov
Hymn NAH 471 Take Time to Be Holy, Nebojsa Zivanov

Closing Prayer Aila Heck

Parallel Service
11am Cedar-Sycamore Room

Praise & Worship
Offering Prayer David Future
Family Prayer Barbara Clee

Children's Story Amanda Powell
Pound in the Pot

Scripture Reading Ezekiel 37:1-10, Hannah Cudjoe
Meditation Song

Sermon: Dry Old Bones, Pastor Paul Clee
Praise & Worship

Benediction

Announcements
Church  Board  recommendation  second  reading:  The 
Board recommends the following persons for the Health 
Department:  Leader/Coordinator:  Livia  Piciorang, 
Committee: Pam Charles, Jennifer Sweeney, Edwidge 
Turner; Presenter: Karen Hubbard.

Prayer Corner Following the findings of the Hillsborough 
inquest, let us pray for church members worldwide, and 
people  we  know,  who  are  fighting  for  justice  for 
themselves or their loved ones.

The Family Ministries Prayer Basket will be presented to 
the  Murphy  family  today.  Let  us  pray  for  Sheena, 
Roger, Kevin, Kaori and the extended family. Sheena's 
prayer request is “for God's wisdom and guidance as I 
enter a new decade of life, for a closer walk with Him, 
and that I may be a good witness to my family, friends 
and colleagues.  “So let us come boldly to the throne  
of our gracious God. There we will receive his mercy,  
and we will  find grace to help us when we need it  
most.” Hebrews 4:16

Help  needed for  two Sabbaths  a  quarter  in  Primary 
Sabbath School. The weeks are negotiable and you 
would be working in a very supportive team. For more 
details please contact Bukky Ayo-Ipaye, Rachel Ntata 
or Amanda Powell. 

Magazines and booklets are available on the table in 
the  north  porch  for  you  to  take  and  give  to  your 
neighbours and friends.

The Welfare Department is in need of non-perishable 
food items: tins, pasta, jam, biscuits, etc.

Today's  picnic  at  the  Savill  Garden has  been 
postponed until  28  May  due to  the  wintry  weather. 
However,  if  you  have  brought  a  picnic  today,  the 
Williams  Hall  is  available  so  that  you  can  eat  your 
lunch in the warm. Look out for further details for the 
event on 28 May. 

There  is  no Revelation  Bible  Study  today.  We  meet 
again next Sabbath 7 May, 3.30pm in the Armstrong Hall.

The  Singing  Group today  will  be  going  to  Riverside 
Court, Gade House and Colne House, WD18 6TQ, at 
3.30 and 4.10pm.

Tuesday Study Group meets in the Maple Room 3 May, 
10.30-11.30am. Topic:  The Book of Acts.

Welcome/Connect  Team  meeting will  be  held  on 
Wednesday 4 May at 8pm in the Maple Room.

The Soup Run departs for London on Friday 6 May at 
8.30pm. Watford  Town Church are in charge.  If  you 
wish  to  go  on  the  Soup  Run,  please  contact  Pat 
Walton.  The  Soup  Run  is  in  need  of  men's  warm 
clothing and bedding for the homeless.

Fellowship  Lunch  7  May Please  book  using  the 
envelopes at the desk and place in the offering plate. 
Alternatively  email  fellowshiplunch7@gmail.com. 
Bookings must be received by Tuesday 3rd May. 

Coffee and Prayer Come and join us for a hot drink, 
worship and prayer in the Cedar-Sycamore room as 
we  take  a  fresh  look  at  prayer.  First  meeting  is  on 
Sunday 8 May from 6-7 pm. 

God  of  Science:  Conflict  of  Worldviews 14  May,  3-
7.30pm.  A  seminar  addressing  several  important 
topics, such as: Darwin vs Design, Why Biblical creation 
is  good  science,  Abortion  –  still  a  moral  dilemma? 
Special  guests  including Prof  Stuart  Burgess  from the 
University  of  Bristol  and Dr  Alastair  Noble,  Director  of 
the Centre for Intelligent Design.

A special date for your diary: Sunday 15 May,  10am-
5pm –  Church,  Centre  and  grounds  clear-up  day. 
More details  in the next two weeks, but please plan 
now  to  come  and  help.  We  hope  to  have  a  tidy 
church, centre and grounds by the end of  the day. 
We would like to know what particular skills you have 
to offer – please let Bernell, Clinton or Paulina know in 
advance of the day. Thank you.

My  favourite  hymn  If  you  would  like  to  hear  your 
favourite  hymn  played  by  the  orchestra  during  the 
offering or as a postlude on the last Sabbath of the 
month, write to stanboroughmusic@gmail.com

Youth Events
Picnic  An afternoon of food, fun and rounders on 
the  Park,  Sabbath  14  May,  for  the  families  of 
teenagers  (13-20 years).  Teens,  bring your families 
and  get  training  for  an  epic  Parents  vs  Teens 
rounders match!

Social  tonight at 7pm, upstairs in the Stanborough 
Centre.

First  Service  will  be  held  this  coming  Friday  at 
7.30pm  in  the  Cedar-  Sycamore  Room.  Come 
along and bring a friend!

mailto:stanboroughmusic@gmail.com

